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We welcome the below mentioned new members of staff to the Longfield 

Medical Centre team.  We are sure they will be a great asset. 

Ellie - Dispensary Assistant 

Julie—Administration 

Dr Yenushka Abeyratna—GP 

 

Longfield Medical Centre will be closed on the 

following date for Staff Training: 

Tuesday 27th February 2024 from 12.00pm 

 

Are you struggling with using our new appointment 

booking and advice system.  

Please copy the following link into your web browser 

for a  step-by-step guide to help you. 

https://www.longfieldmedicalcentre.nhs.uk/wp-

content/uploads/2023/11/Patients-Guide-for-

PATCHS.pdf   

We would like to thank you for your 
donations to the food bank. 

These will be greatly received. 



We are work with The United Reformed Church, Maldon and the local community, by 

hosting a monthly information hub to showcase support group and agencies within the 

local council area whilst sharing a cup of tea of coffee. 

The next date is Tuesday 27th February:  Support for Young Adults. 

LOCATION: Maldon United Reformed Church, Market Hill, Maldon CM9 4PZ 

What a great turn our we had today for the first Community in a Cup 2024.  We were 

very lucky to have so many wonderful teams turn up to support the coffee morning 

from Adult Social Care, Alzheimers Society, Community Agents, Maldon Citizen Advice, 

Essex Police, Fire brigade, the Local Bus Network Engagement Lead, Maldon CVS, 

Millbrook Tec, U3A, United in Kind and Action for Family Carers. 

 

Thank you so much to those who attended, we hoped we were able to help those resi-

dents who came for advise and support but also a big thank you to all who came just to 

enjoy the company, drink tea/coffee with us and eat cake. 

Community in a Cup 


